Confirmed case of Covid-19 Thursday 19 November 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]I was informed at 2:30pm this afternoon, Thursday 19 November that a year 10 student has tested positive for Covid-19.  Thirty-seven students have been identified as being in close/direct contact with this student and they were spoken to this afternoon and have been sent home with a letter informing them that they will need to self-isolate for 14 days.  They will be allowed to return to Unity College on Wednesday 2 December.  Any parents who have received a letter and would like clarification regarding any parts of the letter can ring college tomorrow morning (Friday 20 November).
Mrs Cryer

